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EID-UL-MAULUD: FG DECLARES PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

 

The Federal Government has declared Monday, 16 September 2024, as a public holiday to mark 

the Islamic festival of Eid-ul-Maulud, the birth of the Holy Prophet Muhammad. 

 

The Vice-Chancellor,  Professor Kayode O. Adebowale, mni, FAS, fspsp, congratulates Muslim 

Ummah within the University community on this occasion. 

 

He urges the Muslim Ummah and all Nigerians to imbibe the spirit of patience, sacrifice, and 

resilience. 

 

The Vice-Chancellor implores them to use the opportunity of the period to pray for enduring peace 

and a more prosperous egalitarian nation. 

 

Work resumes on Tuesday, 17 September 2024.  

 

However, officers on essential duties are expected to do the needful.  

 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

G. O. Saliu, fspsp, MANUPA, MNIM, MAUA  

Registrar  


